From: Chris Peoples

To: Robert Orlando

Cc: gburton@paradisevalleyAZ.gov; redwards@paradisevalleyaz.gov
Subject: 8229 N54th St

Date: Friday, February 10, 2017 8:34:55 AM

Good Morning Robert,

My neighbor Chris came by the other day and said him and Emily have no issues with work performed at my place.
His contact number is. They will not be attending any future meetings.

Thanks Chris Peoples

Sent from my iPad
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